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MAPLE RD BETWEEN HAGGERTY AND DRAKE ROADS IN WEST BLOOMFIELD TWP  

TO CLOSE BEGINNNING NOV. 7 FOR CULVERT REPAIRS 

  

 Beverly Hills, MI --   The Road Commission for Oakland County expects to close Maple Road between 

Haggerty and Drake roads (between Silverbrook and Eastbrook) in West Bloomfield Township beginning 

November 7 for culvert repairs.     

 Eastbound and westbound traffic will be maintained for residential, business and Henry Ford Hospital 

access during the work.  The detour for through traffic is Haggerty Road to 14 Mile Road to Drake Road, back 

to Maple Road and vice versa.      

The culvert repair is part of the ongoing Maple Road project.      

The culvert repairs are expected to be complete approximately November 30.   
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